
Alumni Engagement Committee 

This spring, the Development Committee will create 
a subcommittee to assist with event organization, 
social media strategy, and friend raising.  Camp will 
celebrate its 90th summer in 2017, and the Alumni 
Engagement Committee, or a sub-committee of 
Alumni Engagement, will be organizing a large 
birthday celebration for camp. The Alumni 
Engagement Committee will meet quarterly via 
conference call and will have one summer meeting 

at camp. The committee will be made up of at least one Board 
Member, the Director of Alumni Relations, and alumni, parents, 
and friends of camp. This will be a great opportunity to volunteer 
and get involved with camp and for camp to get help and input 
from our Huckins family.  Ongoing activities beyond the 90th 
celebration will include gatherings, outreach and alumni 
communications.  Kristen Fischer, Board Member, will be chairing 
the committee. If you are interested in participating, please email 
Stephanie Paine Stephanie@camphuckins.com
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